
NOTICE OF PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 
TO DISCUSS TMWA’S PROPOSAL TO CHANGE RULE 7 DEMAND ESTIMATES 

Tuesday, November 12, 2019 from 5:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

Truckee Meadows Water Authority, 1355 Capital Blvd., Reno, NV 89502 

Truckee Meadows Water Authority (“TMWA”) will hold a public workshop on Tuesday, November 12 at 

the location listed above. The purpose of this gathering is to receive input and comments from the public 

on TMWA’s proposal to change the water right dedication formula under Rule 7 for single-family 

and multi-family services. The reason for the proposed change is that water usage data for single-

family and multi-family customers show a statistically distinct downward pattern of water use on 

average. This workshop will give the public an opportunity to provide feedback to TMWA staff before a 

formal rule change is presented to the TMWA Board of Directors. 

This Notice of Public Open House is posted at the following locations: Truckee Meadows Water Authority 

(1355 Capital Blvd., Reno), Reno City Hall (1 E. First St., Reno), Sparks City Hall (431 Prater Way, 

Sparks), Sparks Justice Court (1675 E. Prater Way, Sparks), Washoe County Clerk's Office/Courthouse (75 

Court St., Reno), Washoe County Central Library (301 South Center St., Reno), Washoe County 

Administration (1001 East Ninth St., Reno), www.tmwa.com and State of Nevada Public Notice Website, 

https://notice.nv.gov/. 

Members of the public who are disabled and require special accommodations should contact TMWA at 

834-8002 at least 24 hours in advance.  For those unable to attend, public comments can also be submitted 

online at:  http://tmwa.com/about_us/comments. If you have additional questions, contact us at  

834-8080. 
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